
Congratulations! 
Dear Hampton P&R, City of: 

 

Your agency/organization has been designated as a 2006 NFL/NRPA Local Agency Grant 

recipient!  Hampton P&R, City of is being awarded a grant for $2000. 

 

* * Required Steps * * 
 

In order to receive this grant you will need to respond by completing the ONLINE RSVP 

form to indicate your commitment to meet the obligations of the grant.  This form must be 

completed in order to receive your funds with a deadline for completion no later than 

Wednesday, August 23, 2006!!! 

 

CLICK HERE to accept your grant today!!! 
 

Terms & Conditions 

1. All funds must be used to enhance the quality of your youth football programs through 

a combination of the following: 

o Advertising 

o Awards/Trophies/Banquets (although not exclusively) 

o Field Maintenance 

o Field/Facility Items 

o Scholarships/Registration 

o Safety/First Aid 

o Referee Fees 

o Technology 

o Uniforms/T-shirts 

o Insurance 

o Recruiting 

o Security 

o Technology 

 

2. Your agency/organization will be required to complete the 2006 Local Agency Grant 

Evaluation online form that will be forwarded to you at a later date.  

 

3. Grant money may not be used for the following:  

o NFL sponsored Flag Football 

o Cheerleading – uniforms, equipment, insurance, recruiting, etc. 

o Any “for profit” organizations 

o Any items that do not directly enhance and improve the quality of youth 

football programming in your agency 

o Any items that are not listed in your original application 

 

* Award Notification by Mail * 
 

http://www.nrpa.org/forms/default.aspx?FormDocumentId=4621


You will receive a 2006 NFL Local Agency Grant Packet: 

 Award Certificate 

 Check for $2000 

 Play Football Month promotional materials 

 Local Press Release template 

 2006 Evaluation Form 

 

The following is the contact information that you provided in your application.  Please verify 

this information.  If there are corrections that are necessary, please email us at 

programs@nrpa.org. 

 

Hampton P&R, City of 

Attn:  Ryan Smith 

418 West Mercury Blvd. 

Hampton, VA  23666 

rnsmith@hampton.gov 

 

Once again, congratulations on the hard work you do to make youth football a viable and 

safe program in your community! 

 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact us at programs@nrpa.org or 

by calling 703-858-2162. 

 

Have a great day, 

 

NRPA - National Partnerships 
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